
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coming up next week…19/7/2021 

 
Maths 

Learning in school: 

During this week in maths the children will be playing a range of maths games to 

consolidate their knowledge of number. 

Home Learning (if your child is self-isolating): 

Watch this video: https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting 

 

Topic  

Learning in school: 

 

PE: The children will be working on ball games. 

 

DT: The children will be designing their own biscuit this week. 

 
 

It has been wonderful teaching your children this year. Thank you for all of  

your support during the Lockdown. We wish you all a happy Summer holiday  

and all the best as your children move on to their next stage of their education. 

 

Love from the Year 2 team 
 

 Additional notes and reminders  

Reminder for Bear and Leopards to wear their PE kit on Monday as usual. 

 

If your child is usually dropped off early due to a sibling at Auriol, please let them 

have a lie in and we will look forward to seeing them at the set drop off time for their 

class. 

 

Please also remember to still bring in your book bags. 

 

 

 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/5-7-years/counting


 

Class email addresses: 

Please do not use these email addresses to tell us about changes to pick up, as we do 

not always have the opportunity to check the class email addresses during the school 

day.  

 

Leopards: leopards@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Bears: bears@mead.surrey.sch.uk  

 

Monkeys: monkeys@mead.surrey.sch.uk   

 

 

Please note that as the week progresses it is sometimes necessary to change what is 

planned to meet the learning needs of the children and therefore changes to the above 

may occur. 
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